Doors Open awards presented

The Doors Open Whitchurch-Stouffville colouring contest attracted more than 220 entries.

Jake Lavery, Taylor Baggs, Christine Tan and Andrew Baggs. Second prizes went to Christina Lucas, Julia Twardowski, Tanis Melvin and Braden Gibson.

People's Choice prizes, nominated by residents, were awarded to Victoria Tomei, Samantha Liscio, Courtney Clark and Andrew Baggs. Honourable mentions were given to Kaitlyn Beatty, aged 11 months, for being the youngest entrant and Jared Backus for submitting the only entry in the Drawing Contest. You can see the winning entries at www.doorsopenws.ca.

Mayor Sue Sherban awarded the prizes and certificates at the Feb. 17 council meeting, which coincided with Heritage Week. Prizes were generously donated by Bruce's Mill Conservation Area, Timber Creek Golf, Gleynware Inc., East Side Mario's, Swiss Chalet, Harvey's, Burger King, Whitchurch-Stouffville Museum and Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville Department of Leisure Services.

The Doors Open

Whitchurch-Stouffville tance and support with this Committee would like to contest. thank the Stouffville BIA, schools and day care cen- those who donated prizes First place winners were tres, Lebovic Leisure and to the Whitchurch-Centre, StouffvilleOnline.com, Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville, Mayor Sherban and council for their assis-

Special thanks to all Sobey's, Stouffville Museum for displaying all entries and extending their hours for contest voting and celebrating Heritage Week.



Despite biting winds and frigid temperatures, students and staff at Summitview Public School got into the spirit of the season during the school's Winter Carnival on Feb. 13. A host of activities, ranging from volleyball to relay races, kept the students busy and warm.

Sending your teen to us for 4 days in the Spring Break could save their life.

4 DAY COURSE Starts March 16 Call 905-640-1229



YOUNG DRIVERS® of Canada

Your licence to survive. ISO 9001 REGISTERED

www.youngdrivers.com



